
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This week at Preschool, we have been creating with materials. We 
have been using the waffle blocks and rubber bricks to build large 
structures in the outside space, finding heavy things to move and car-
ry, and problem solving to move large items. Indoors, we have been using wa-
tercolours to paint natural arrangements, making Easter cards and decorations.  

 

If you are a dog owner and wish to bring your dog when dropping off or collect-
ing your child from Preschool, please could you leave your dog by the bike 
racks at the rear end of the playground, where the Church bins are kept. This 
area is still visible from the playground but is far enough away from the railings 
so that children cannot poke their hands through. Thank you for your co-
operation.  

 

Please could you make sure your child’s water bottle is named and 
that they bring it with them to every session. Thank you.  

 

If you haven’t received one already, please ask your child’s Key Per-
son about our book borrowing scheme and collect your Noah’s Ark 
bag so that you can borrow books to take home from our little library.  

 

We are really looking forward to welcoming families for our Easter 
Special on Tuesday 26th April 3.30—5.00pm. Please let the Office 
know if you are coming along and whether you are bringing any sib-
lings.  

 

Have a lovely 
weekend, 

 

The Noah’s Ark 
Team. 

 

Friday 22nd March  

https://www.facebook.com/Noahs-Ark-Pre-school-2030684420567187


We are in the process of building a new Instagram account.  

Please follow us by scanning the QR code.   


